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Buddha Mind News 

 
The Buddha Bathing Ceremony
wi l l  be held on May 12 and
we wil l  be start ing the three-
month weekly Medicine Buddha
Sutra chanting each Sunday.  
 
We welcome everyone to these
ceremonies with sincerity and
pure mind to help us dedicate
meri t  and send peace and
compassion to a l l  sent ien t
beings.  
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DEAR DHARMA FRIENDS, 
 
ñA CLEAR MIND BRINGS BLESSINGS.ò This is the
blessing of Grand Master Wei-Chueh for the Year
2013.  We wish everyone a thoughtful ,  c lear  an d  
prosperous new year! 
 
We will be moving to the new Chan Hall this summer.
For this reason, we will not have a new beginnersô
class until September. However, Level II and Sutra
study classes will continue until the time approaching  
the moving.  
 
The Saturday meditation sessions, Sunday chanting,
and monthly ceremonies will take place as usual. We
encourage  everyone ,  especia l ly those  w ho ar e  
interested in the beginnersô class, to attend the weekly  
Saturday meditation sessions from 3:30 to 4:30 pm. 
 
We will continue our Childrenôs meditation classes,
vegetarian cooking classes, and yoga classes as
usual, and encourage your attendance. In addition, we
invite you to join our Facebook for more updated
information. Go to  http://www.ctbuddhamind.org/  and       
find our Facebook icon to join us. 

 
 

Buddhism Calms Our Mind 
 

This mind must be the master of itself; wherever we
are, that is where the mind is. Whether we are walking,  
standing, sitting, or lying down, our mind should not
be scattered and confused. At all times we shall
maintain existing awareness.                                            
                                             ~ Grand Master Wei-Chueh 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 



 



 


